

Prof. Vil S. Bakirov
President of V.N. Karazin Kharkiv National
University
Doctor of Sciences (Sociology), Full Professor,
Academicians of the National Academy of
Sciences of Ukraine, Corresponding Member
of the Academy Pedagogical Sciences of
Ukraine

Saclay, 20 October 2012

Dear President,

In the name of the Board of Governors of the European Nuclear Education Network (ENEN) Association and its members I cordially congratulate Professors, alumni and students of the School of Physics and Technology of V.N. Karazin Kharkiv National University on the occasion of its 50th anniversary.

Today we must remember and mention the noble founders of the School: Academicians K.Sinelnikov and A. Valter who are well-known all over the world for to their excellent experiment on splitting the atom.

We are aware of the high level of education of dozens of School's alumni who teach and perform research in leading Universities and research centres in Europe.

It is our pleasure to have Kharkiv University since May 2011 as a member of our Association. Today ENEN counts 64 members from: universities, research centers and nuclear industry. ENEN is developing its activities through networking in between its members in three major areas: Education, Training and Knowledge Management.

Now as ENEN member we are convinced that you will broaden the cooperation with its members and participate actively towards the realization of our common objectives.

Our sincere wishes for the School in its activities both in educating young physicists: future of fission and fusion and in the research domain.

The European Nuclear Education Network Association (ENEN)
PO Box 35
Commissariat à l'Energie Atomique / Saclay
INSTN/UEIN - Bid 395
91191 GIF-SUR-YVETTE Cedex
FRANCE

With our sincere respects,

Joseph Safieh.

President of ENEN